
To whom this may concern,  

 

My name is Wade Trickey, I am writing to oppose this bill LD 1847. I am a Maine Native that has 
lived in the state of Maine for 39 years. I am a father of one as well as a husband of 15 years. I 
have worked in the medical cannabis industry for the past 5 years. This industry has provided 
me with a great and reliable source of income to support myself as well as my family. I fear that 
this bill will negatively affect my way of life as well as the opportunity to support my family.  


